The Anne Sullivan Centre – Board Members (Voluntary basis)
The Anne Sullivan Centre (ASC) located in Stillorgan, Co Dublin, currently provides residential, day and outreach services to people who are deafblind. We are a small Section 39 organisation, grant funded by the HSE, offering intensive professional support to individuals who are deafblind across the country.
The Anne Sullivan Centre is governed by a voluntary Board of Directors, who are committed to the highest standard of corporate governance.  At present, we are seeking several additional Board members, with the following expertise –
1. Financial/Accountancy 
2. Significant experience in recruiting and supporting volunteers to deliver services 
3. Experience in multi-site outreach service delivery 
4. Experience in policy / corporate relations
The role would be on a voluntary basis. Board Meetings are online monthly and occur 11 times per year.
Interested candidates are invited to submit their CV, along with a cover letter to recruitment@annesullivancentre.ie detailing their relevant experience and motivation to join The Anne Sullivan Centre Board of Directors. Ideally, interested candidates should be residing in Ireland. 
Our website for further details and annual report is https://www.annesullivan.ie/


